From: thesis@tamu.edu
To: rcorn@tamu.edu

Cc: thesis@tamu.edu; wlr@tamu.edu;

Subject: An action has been taken on your graduate work submission.

Date: Thursday, November 05, 2009 4:22:51 PM

Rebecca Corn:

CONGRATULATIONS! All of your manuscript corrections are done and your forms have been received. You are cleared by the Thesis Office.

Please take a few minutes to complete a short survey regarding your experience with the Thesis Office. Your opinion is very important to the Thesis Office staff and will help us to better serve future Texas A and M graduate students.

Thank you.

To complete the survey, please visit: http://tinyurl.com/thesis-office-survey